
Royce Global Value Trust, Inc.

Important Actions Needed Regarding Your Investment 
in Royce Global Value Trust

Dear Stockholder,

August 7, 2020

There are important actions that need to be taken with regard to your investment in Royce Global 
Value Trust, Inc.

Please note that these actions need to be taken before August 27, 2020 in order to support 
continuing operations.

To address this matter, please contact our proxy solicitation representative as soon  
as possible:

Stockholders Call Toll Free: (877) 825-8906

Banks and Brokers Call: (212) 750-5833
Innisfree M&A Incorporated


